
Sent: Monday, 03 October 2005 15:15 

From:  ".Box.UKLINK.Manual" 

To:  

NR/1468/DK - IAD (Internet Access to Data) 

3rd October 2005 

Dear Colleague, 

Please be advised that IAD ( Internet Access to Data ) service has now resumed. 

Once again, we apologise for this disruption to your service, and thank you for your patience. 
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